
  

   

 
 
 
May 15, 2018 
 
Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames 
 
Re: Notice of Change of Auditors of Green River Gold Corp.  
 
 
We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor dated March 26, 2018 (the Notice) 
delivered to us by Green River Gold Corp. (the Corporation) in respect of the change of auditor of 
the Corporation. 
 
Pursuant to Section 4.11 of National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations, we 
confirm we have read the Notice and confirm our agreement with the statements contained in the 
Notice. The confirmation is based on our knowledge of the information as at the date of this letter. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
Chartered Professional Accountants 
 


